
My name is Carla Hille, 
I have been a license esthetician for over 13 years with an esthetic license in Oregon, Washington and California. 
I have been trained and have been using all the equipment that the proposed legislation wants to take away from us, after all of 
these years without any problems. 
I have built my own practice and have been helping thousands of clients that suffer from acne and will be affected because I won’t 
be able to use the LED Light or micro needle to help improve their appearance that is so important for self esteem. 
My practice will be highly affected economically since 80% of my client benefit from LED Light, 40% from microneedling and 20% 
from Microcurrent. 
This is one of the most unfair and nonsense decisions that could have ever made. 
I understand the need for an advanced degree to operate laser equipment. The equipment that is being proposed to be taken away 
is nowhere near as dangerous as a laser and as a result should not be treated as such. It is ridiculous to tell someone they need to 
obtain an advanced degree for something they have already been doing for years. I do hope that you will make a fair decision by not 
punishing small business owners who invested a significant amount of money into this equipment and it represents a large 
percentage of their business revenue. 


